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Mon 18th- Starlings exploring Wychbold 
Tues 19th – Y4 STEM day 
Friday 22nd – MacMillan Coffee Morning 9.00-10.00 
Mon 2nd Oct – Parent Maths evening 6pm 
Tues 3rd Oct – Harvest Festival 2pm 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

 
Wrens 88.29% 

Robins 96.39% 
Starlings 97.32% 

Owls 96.05% 
Falcons 98.61% 

Eagles 99.02% 
Whole School 97.41% 

Attendance Target 96% 

Dear Parents, 

A very warm welcome to all our parents and especially to our new families.  Thank you for your patience these 

last two weeks whilst building work and access to school has been under completion.  We are absolutely delighted 

with the Nursery and also the classrooms.  As you can imagine, the staff have been very busy through the school 

holidays! 

Our continued focus throughout the year is embedding our school motto into everything we do with a particular 

focus on the work children produce so that they have pride in their outcomes.  I will soon be sharing out school 

development plan with you so you can share the journey with us. 

As always, I am always keen to receive any feedback that you have on your child’s experience at school.  Please 

don’t hesitate to speak to me or contact me via phone or email.  

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
 

Please note that due to a rise in cost from our 

Book Bag suppliers, the cost will now be 

£4.50. Your child should have a water bottle in 

school at all times. Please ensure that this is 

filled with water and not juice.  Please ensure 

all uniform is labelled clearly. Thank you for 

your co-operation. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

We have received a high number of holiday 

request forms for taking holidays during term 

time. Please can we ask you to refrain from 

taking your child out of school in line with 

Government guidelines.  

HOLIDAY DURING TERM TIME 

 

Please note that we operate two different systems for 

payments on line. Payments4schools is for paying school 

uniform, trips etc and schoolmoney.co.uk is for payment of 

lunches only. Please contact the office if you have any 

queries regarding this. Thank you. 

PAYMENT4SCHOOLS AND LUNCH PAYMENTS 

Please note Universal Free School Meals are available for all 

children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 only. Once your child 

moves upto Year 3 lunches need to be paid for at £2.10 per 

day. If your child moved to year 3 and received a meal that 

you have not yet paid for, please either pay via schoolmoney 

or alternatively bring the payment into the school office. If 

you think you may be entitled to claim for Free School Meals, 

please contact the office. Thank you. 

 
If you have not already done so, please 

return the blue data sheet recently sent 

home by Friday 21st September. Thank you. Please note Robins Assembly on 21st September has been 

cancelled and will be rearranged shortly. 


